
 
Greetings, 
 
We at Goodnature would like to extend our congratulations on what is an exciting future 
focussed document, Te Kawa o Te Urewera. It is a great benchmark that does justice to a 
considered process.  
 
The style of Te Kawa is not one we have encountered before and we are impressed by its 
openness, descriptive character and wisdom. Te Kawa has stimulated much conversation both 
within our organisation and externally. Over the coming weeks we look forward to digesting the 
document further and incorporating its values into our company as well as our interactions with 
Te Urewera. 
  
The role described as manuhiri is one we are proud to be included in, supporting nature's 
balance and cycles in Te Urewera. To have a strong value system is to ensure direction, we 
look forward in sharing this journey. 
 
Our best wishes for the next version of the document. 
The team at Goodnature. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 


